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Jul 15, 2017 
 
Office of Exemption Determinations 
EBSA (Attention: D-11933) 
U.S. Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue NW, Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20210  
 
 
 
Dear U.S. Department of Labor, 
 
I worked full itme from 1953 to 2011. I saved as much as possible to be 
able to support myself. Now, I understand that the Wagner bill is being 
considered in Congress to undermine a protection that was put in place 
to protect me and my peers from over charging by financial agents. This 
is so unfair. It is just plain wrong. Please vote to oppose this Wagner 
bill. 
I'm counting on you to protect my financial needs as well as that of 
your other constituents in similar circumstances.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Marguerite Casey 
 


